Struan Primary School 
We have been seeking the views of local communities on the future of Struan Primary School, which has been mothballed since April 2022.

The Council is proposing to discontinue the provision of education at Struan Primary, and to reallocate its catchment area to that of Dunvegan Primary School.  

The views of parents, school pupils, the local community and others were sought over a period extending from 23 February 2023 to 21 April 2023.  A public meeting was held on 20 March 2023 at 6.30 pm in Struan Primary School.

The public consultation period has now closed.  We are currently seeking the views of Education Scotland.

The Proposal Paper and Appendices can be found via the link below:

· INSERT LINK TO PAPERS –

